
 
 

OFFICIAL PROGRAM STANDARDS NOTICE (OPSN) 

Issued: December 1, 2016 

Program: Lather (Wall and Ceiling Installer) 

To:  ITA Training Providers 
Articulation Chair 
System Liaison Person 
School Districts 

Subject: Lather – Module A, B, C, D 
ITA Standardized Exams Deactivation  

RE: OPSN 2016 019 

Effective Date: Immediately 

Summary: The standardized exams for Modules A, B, C and D of the Lather program are being 
deactivated effective immediately. There will be no requirement to write standardized 
ITA exams until further notice. Apprentices will still be required to successfully pass 
the IP exam at the end of their apprenticeship in order to obtain the Red Seal 
endorsement on their Certificate of Qualification.  

Rationale: The Lather Program Outline is scheduled to be reviewed in early 2017. New exams 
will be implemented once the program standards for the Lather program are reviewed 
and updated in order to meet current industry needs.  

For more 
information  

Farah Tamanna  
Program Development Officer 
Industry Training Authority 
Email: ftamanna@itabc.ca 

cc: ITA Staff 

 


